
 

 

To Our Community Supporters:  

   

RE: CSS Grad Dinner Auction 2015 

  

The presenter of this letter is a Chilliwack Secondary graduating student or the 

parent of a student who will graduate this year. Once again our school will be 

holding a Grad Dinner Auction to help offset the expenses for our grads. The 

auction will be held on Thursday, April 23, 2015, starting at 5:00 pm at Chilliwack 

Secondary School.  

  

We are seeking your assistance in donation of items to auction, such as products, 

services, gift certificates etc. We recognize that your response to this request 

must be decided in the context of your business and current economic realities. 

However, whatever you can do for our Graduates of 2015 would be appreciated 

and acknowledged in our local newspaper after the auction.   

  

Should you require further information or clarification, please call the school at 

the number below.  

  

  

Sincerely,  

  

Lynnette Earle 

Grad Event Coordinator 

                 

  

Below is the contact information for the grad that has dropped off this donation 

request.  Thank you for supporting the grads of Chilliwack Secondary School!  

  

 

Grad’s Name: _________________________________________  

                  

Grad’s Phone Number: __________________________________           
  

 


